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No. 43 
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
Ms Uibo to the Minister for Corrections:  
 

Spit hoods 
 

Since 25 August 2025, please advise: 

 

1. How many times have spit hoods been used in Youth Detention settings? 

 

2. How many times have spit hoods been used in Adult detention settings? 

 

 

ANSWER 

1. Spit hoods have not been used in youth detention settings since 2016. 
 

2. Since 25 August 2024, spit hoods have been used on seven occasions in 
Adult detention settings. 

 

It should be noted that the question asked had the incorrect year stated.  

Therefore, the response has been answered as at 25 August 2024. 


